
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Field Activity Advisory 

San Joaquin River Groundwater Monitoring Network Survey 
  February 2019  
 
The San Joaquin River Restoration Program (SJRRP) is preparing to conduct elevation surveys of the 
groundwater monitoring network located throughout the San Joaquin River Restoration Area in order to verify 
coordinates and update elevations affected by subsidence and for newly installed wells. 
 
Who: U.S. Bureau of Reclamation 
 
What: Reclamation surveying staff will be conducting elevation surveys throughout the Restoration 

Area to update elevations of monitoring wells affected by subsidence. Elevations will be 
collected at the top of well casing, at the well ground surface, and at the ground surface of the 
adjacent field for all active wells in the groundwater monitoring network. This information will 
ensure that all elevation data is current which is particularly important to threshold elevations in 
the Seepage Management Plan. In addition, elevations will be collected for staff gages along the 
river to calibrate staff gage measurements. 

 
When:  Week of February 11, 2019 and the week of February 25, 2019 (weather depending) 
  
Where: Reach 1-5 of the San Joaquin River Restoration Area (see Figure A below) 
 
  

Bureau of Reclamation 
2800 Cottage Way, MP-170 

Sacramento, Calif. 95825-1898 



 

 

 
Figure A 

 
 
Questions about SJRRP field activities on public and private land should be directed to the SJRRP Landowner 
Coordinator below. Questions about the SJRRP should be directed to the Public Affairs Specialist below. 
 
Josh Newcom  Craig Moyle 
Public Affairs Specialist Landowner Coordinator 
San Joaquin River Restoration Program San Joaquin River Restoration Program 
Phone: (916) 978-5508 Phone: 916-418-8248 
Email: snewcom@usbr.gov Email: craig.moyle@stantec.com 
  
 

Contact the SJRRP Hotline, 916-978-4398, or email RestorationFlows@restoresjr.net 
if you see any problems or have any concerns. 

 
For more information, please visit the SJRRP Web site at www.restoresjr.net or contact Josh 

Newcom, Public Affairs Specialist, at 916-978-5508.  Field Advisories for activities are available at 
http://restoresjr.net/get-involved/field-advisories/ 
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